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November 16, 2020

Fairfield Union Local School District Status Level Update

The Fairfield Union Local School District will be transitioning to a Red Status Level on Friday,
November 20, 2020. It is our hope to return to a Modified Green Status Level on Monday,
December 7, 2020. The District will be utilizing the next three (3) days to provide parents time
to arrange for childcare and to allow staff time to prepare students for our temporary closure.

Over the course of the next three (3) days, the District will be sending daily emails, with
information regarding various services (food distribution, extra-curricular activities, daily school
schedules for students, etc...) in our district, to all parents through our notification system.
Please be looking for this information at the email address provided in our OneView system.
Also, please do not hesitate to check our web page, Fairfield Union Web Page, for all updates
and information.

The District will provide a status update to our community on Wednesday, December 2, 2020.

It is our hope, that through this action, we will be able to curb the spread of COVID 19 in our
community and lessen the impact quarantines on our staff and student body. We are asking for
everyone in our community to work together over the next three (3) weeks to give our students
the best chance possible to resume in person education. Please make sure to wear a mask,
practice social distancing and wash hands constantly.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at
chadbelville@fairfieldunion.org

Stay safe and be well!
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Chad Belville
Superintendent
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